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Hello everyone,

The Summer Fair countdown has started — one month to go and itll be a royal treat this year!
Please look out for messages ffom your reps about your stalls and rotas. And see below for other
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help that would be much appreciated.

Thank you.
The PTA team,

THANK you bakers and eaters! Year 5 raised a cracking £142,
with the inspired addition of ollies (thanks SO muchll). Year 5,
you are now top of the cake leader board, followed by Reception
(£124.20) and Year 2 (£119.86).

Thank you too for heiping the 2"¢ hand uniform sale to raise £48!

After a massive sort of our uniform stocks we can now easily lay
our hands on things —so if you suddenly need something between
sales just ask via Classiist or pta@shelfordschoolorg.uk " Please
leave any uniform donations in the PTA drawer in the Office.
Trank you!

Do you have any bric-a-brac for the Summer Fair? Please

contact sarah-haigh@live.co.uk to amange handover/collection, or
leave in the bric-a-brac box in the Office. Thank youl

70% of us are now on Classlist. Please keep feeding back how
you are finding it — good and bad! If you are ready to join you can
do this via your invitation email or directl at www classlist com
Thanks again reps for helping the sian up.




